
 

 

 

Do you want to learn more about A Matter of Balance class 
starting here at the YMCA on 4/20? 

 

Come to the Information Session to find out more, ask questions, see if 
this class is for you! 

 

 

 

Wednesday April 5th from  
1:00 – 2:00 in the Conference 

room here at the YMCA 
 

 
 

Learn how you can strengthen your safe mobility skills! 
 

                                       
   

For more information about the class 
& to register, contact:  
Kelly Dixon, Sonoma County Area Agency on Aging 
707-565-5936, mob@schsd.org 

A Matter of Balance: Managing Concerns About Falls is based on Fear of Falling: A Matter of Balance, copyright ©1995 Trustees of 
Boston University. All rights reserved. Used and adapted by permission of Boston University. A Matter of Balance Lay Leader Model 

was developed by an Administration on Aging grant (#90AM2780) and is recognized for Innovation and Quality in Healthcare and 
Aging, 2006, American Society on Aging. This offering is sponsored locally by the Sonoma County Area Agency on Aging  

and is funded by USDA’s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program – SNAP. 


